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2011 - 2012 Chapter report for the Shenandoah Chapter of VMTA 
  
The chapter held its Fall Festival in November with 5 teachers and 22 students participating.  In March, 
we also held our annual Bach Piano Competition with 4 teachers and 18 students participating. 
  
We meet biannually in August and January.  In the January meeting, Elizabeth Caluda and Karen Walker 
discussed the upcoming 2012 Fall VMTA Convention, which is being hosted by Shenandoah University 
and our chapter.    
  
The current officers are: 
  
Lee Ann Dransfield, president; Elizabeth Caluda, vice-president; Sue Marston Boyd, treasurer; Karen 
Walker, membership and secretary. 
 
 


